
November'J.4th,2024

Police Chief Brent Schroeder via email bschroeder@citvofdyersville. com

338 1't Ave E

Dyersville, lA 52040

Dear Chief Schroeder,

Please accept this as my formal resignation from the Dyersville Police Department as a part

time police officer. I am truly gratefulfor the opportunity to meet and learn from all of you. You

have an excellent team of outstanding individuals. lt has been a pleasure working with you and

the other officers.

Please let me know how I can help during this transition and make it as smooth as possible. I

wish you all the best. Stay safe!

Best wishes and thank you again!

v/R,

Caleb M Bullard


